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Respected Author, 
 
Regarding the article ”Acute toxicity assessment of Graptophyllum pictum L. Griff. 
leaves ethanolic extract and its nanoformulations: comparative study of phytosome 
and cyclodextrin inclusion complex” (MS ID 486), you mention Figure 1i and Figure 
1ii regarding the DSC of phytosomal and CDI formulations. Looking into the platform, 
I couldn't find any supplementary Figures. Could you please update the manuscris 
with the above-mentioned DSC curves? 
 
Waiting asap for the revised manuscript. 
 
Best regards, 
Farmacia Journal Editorial Board 

 
idha kusumawati <idha-k@ff.unair.ac.id> 
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Dear Farmacia Journal Editorial Board, 
 
We have revised the manuscript. We delete the sentence because we already 
describe it in the previous sentence in the previous paragraph. Apologized for the 
incorrect labeling of the figure.  
 
Hereby we sent the revised manuscript through email as We can not find the link to 
upload the file through the platform. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Idha Kusumawati 
 
One attachment • Scanned by Gmail 
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Respected Author, 
 
In this manuscript, the following sentence appears: 

The DSC of phytosomal and CDI formulations showed an interaction between 

the GPLE and the excipients as the thermogram showed that both had one peak 

at 86.03°C (Figure 2.i) and 138.70°C (Figure 2.ii), respectively. 
 

Figure 2 is about SEM of (A) GPLE-P dan (B) GPLE-CDIC. 
 

Where is the match? Where are the DCS thermograms?????? 

 

Please correct the manuscript asap. 
 

Best regards,  
 

 
idha kusumawati <idha-k@ff.unair.ac.id> 
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Dear Farmacia Journal Editorial Board, 
 

We have revised the manuscript. We apologized for the incorrect labeling of the 
figure, it has been corrected.  
 
Hereby we sent the revised manuscript through email as We can not find the link to 
upload the file through the platform. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Idha Kusumawati 
 
One attachment • Scanned by Gmail 
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